Memorandum

Date: August 31, 2007

To: _ Clerk of the Board
From: Scott D. McGolpin, Interim Director - Public
Works

Subject: Updated Neighborhood Traffic
Management Policy, All Supervisorial Districts

CcC: Dace Morgan, Interim Deputy Director - Transportation
Charlie Ebeling, Traffic Section Manager

The Public Works Department requests that the above referenced item be
continued to September 18, 2007. The continuance is being requested to allow
time for Supervisor Wolf to recover as she has expressed an interest in this item.

Thank you,
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